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Mission Response to Draft SIGAR Report titl "Bagrami 
Industrial Park: Lack of Adherence to Contract 
Requirements Left this $5.2 Million Park without Adequate 
Water Supply and Sewer Systems" (SI GAR Report I 6-XX 
under Code 1-028) 

SIGAR Transmittal email dated 03/30/2015 

USAID thanks SIGAR for the opportunity to review SIGAR's draft Inspection 
Report titled, "Bagrami Industrial Park: Lack of Adherence to Contract 
Requirements Left this $5.2 Miliion Park without Adequate Water Supply and 
Sewer Systems." USAID expresses appreciation to SIGAR for working 
collaboratively and cooperatively with USAID personnel. 

COMMENTS ON SIGAR 'S RECOMMENDATIONS 

Recommendation 1: 

To protect the U.S. investment in Bagrami Industrial Park, we recommend 
that the USAID Mission Director.for Afghanistan take the.following action: 

J. Use all means available to obtain a refund from TI for the park's water
supply and sewer systems that USA ID paid for, but were never properly
constructed, or, if obtaining a refund is not possible, report the reason why to
SIGAR within 90 days.
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